


The board accommodates every single player and 
ensures each player has a role in the game 
process. There is programming jargon scattered 
throughout the board, ranging from the obvious 
brackets to more complex lines of code. Part of 
the game involves setting aside the dice and 
reusing them later, which is a perfect reference 
to the Windows’ Recycle Bin. Another aspect of 
the game involves discarding the coffee tokens, 
which I demonstrated by using the Macintosh 
Trash icon. The addition of these illustrations 
referencing the respective recycle/trash bins give 
visual clues to the instructions, making the game 
easier to understand without having to constantly 
check the rule book. 

With modern graphics representing the modern 
technological times, bright colors that pop 
against dark backgrounds, and fun 
representational characters, Java Jaunt will be 
the go-to board game for everyone!

When the players first see the game box, they are 
greeted with the game’s visual theme, a mix of 
round and sharp corners representing the clean 
aesthetic that modern web design and technology 
have. The lines contouring the shapes are 
dispersed, creating a “jittery” feel, and bringing 
the caffeinated energy back into the game. 
Throughout the game are a variety of patterns 
giving texture and interest to the game, while also 
alluding the game’s concept and characters. The 
repetition and the colors also remind the players 
of a screen filled with huge lines of code, without 
any of the actual text to distract them.

Because the game is packed in a drawer style 
box, I designed the graphics to be interactive and 
inviting. The huge bright yellow graphic that 
wraps around the box encourages potential 
players to flip it over and learn more. The drawer 
is white with a colorful pattern, contrasting 
against the darker part of the box. This makes it 
more eye-catching and functional, allowing the 
players to get into the game quicker.






























